
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 12th May 2023 
 
 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
Next week we are running a walk to school week and we would like as many children as 

possible to walk, cycle or scoot to school.  The theme is ‘Power Up’ and classes will 

compete against each other. Each child that takes part will receive a badge and the class 

that has the most children taking part will win a special class treat!  It would be great for us 

to have as many children as possible join us in our walk to school week and together we can 

make this event a success.  

I look forward to seeing you all walking, scooting or cycling to school! 

 

Yours sincerely, 
Miss Meenenga 
Year 1 Class Teacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


